LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 14

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS ON
NORWOOD ROAD

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that to facilitate resurfacing
works and the installation of cycle lane wands and a splitter
island the Council of the London Borough of Lambeth after
consulting Transport for London (TfL) intend to make an Order,
the general effect of which would be to temporarily: -

(1) ban vehicles from entering Norwood Road between the
northern Kerb-line of Brockwell Park Gardens and the
southbound kerb-line of Croxted Road.

(2) Suspend on both sides of Norwood Road, the Rosendale
Road bus stops.

2. Alternative routes for affected vehicles would be available: -

(1) Northbound, all vehicles via, the (A205 Tulse Hill) gyratory,
northbound on the (A204) Tulse Hill, eastbound on (A22)
Morval Road, and south-eastward on (A2214) Dulwich Road
to rejoin Norwood Road;

(2) Southbound,

(a) all HGV vehicles north westbound on Dulwich Road,
westward on (A2214) Brixton Water Lane, southward on
(A23) Brixton Hill, eastward on (A205 South Circular)
Christchurch Road, north and eastward on the (A205
Tulse Hill) gyratory to rejoin Norwood Road;

(b) all non-HGV vehicles, southeastward via (A2199) Croxted
Road, westbound on (A205) Thurlow Park Road, the
(A205 Tulse Hill) gyratory to rejoin Norwood Road.

3. The bans would only apply at such times and to such extent as
shall, from time to time, be indicated by the placing of the
appropriate traffic signs.

4. The Order would come into force on 17 June 2024 and would
continue for a maximum duration of 5 months, or until the works
have been completed whichever is sooner.

Dated 7th June 2024
Ben Stevens
Highways Network Manager




